
To: Dr. Jake Fox, Faculty Senate President 
From: Dr. Nicole Hendrix, Interim Director, Core Curriculum 
Date: November 9, 2018 
Re: Recommendation of Guiding Principles for General Education 
 
Over the past month, a team of twelve faculty representing each academic college have worked 
to identify guiding principles that will help develop a new model of general education at Radford 
University. These principles were circulated and input was received from the campus 
community. The team recommends the following principles: 
 

1. The general education program is student centered. Therefore, the general education 
program: 


